
 

 

SEAA COMPETITION LIMITED 

 

It is with great regret that the SEAA has been forced to cancel this year's 6/4/3 stage 

Road Relays.   

 

We were only informed earlier this week that the West stand at Crystal Palace is not 

to be used in any way as it is considered a Health and Safety problem.   

 

There would be no access to the track area and no seating availability.  As much of 

the access to the circuit is via the stand this makes the event unviable.  

 

We will be promoting the event in 2022 at another venue and look forward to seeing 

you then.   

 

Again, apologies for having to cancel this popular event. 
 
 
 
 
John How 
SEAA Director responsible for Endurance 
 
 
 
 
 
15th September 2021 
 


